
 

April 22, 2014 
 
 
 
Attn: Senator Neil Breslin 
172 State Street Room 414, Capital  
Albany, NY 12247 
 
 
 
Dear Senator Breslin, 
 
On behalf of the Professional Insurance Agents of New York Inc., I want to extend 
sincere congratulations to you on being named president of the National 
Conference of Insurance Regulators. 
 
PIA of New York is a strong supporter of NCOIL and its mission to help legislators 
make informed decisions on insurance issues that affect their constituents as well 
its opposition to federal encroachment of state authority to oversee the business 
of insurance. As you know, our organization has extensive research capabilities, 
which can assist you in furthering this mission. 
 
Please feel free to contact Matthew F. Guilbault, Esq. PIANY’s Director of 
Government & Industry Affairs at (800) 424-4244 should you need any information 
in ways that PIANY can be of service to you in your role as president. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alan Plafker, CPIA 
PIANY President 


